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First name: John

Last name: Chepulis
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Title: 

Comments: I am against the exchange for the following reasons:

New trail is too steep, and some areas are in shally rock which may sloff off, making trail hard to maintain. I am

concerned the trail, in the future, will be used by mountain bikes and ebikes making it unsafe for using equine on.

The trail was historically on the bottom and should stay there, where it belongs.


